
I am 100% against SB210.  Oregon’s vote by mail system has worked for years and allows 
more Oregonians to participate in electing our oBicials.  Without vote by mail people in 
rural areas or those facing transportation challenges would have a lot more diBiculty 
participating in their constitutional right to vote.  I am asking the Oregon Legislature  to vote 
against SB210 and stand by Oregon’s vote by mail system that makes Oregon an inclusive 
state the believes in democracy for all.   

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jill Walker 

Oregon Resident for 44 years!   

503-332-8384 

Walker.jill1@gmail.com 


